## **ACLU of Oregon Spring Newsletter**

Yvonne Garcia, Deputy Director, ACLU of Oregon <info@aclu-or.org>

## This Message Is From an External Sender

This message came from outside your organization.





## ACLU Supporter -

Spring is oftentimes a symbol and opportunity for a fresh start and new beginnings. In the spirit of trying something new, your ACLU of Oregon team is delighted to share with you our inaugural **Spring Newsletter**.

**READ NOW** 

In the newsletter, we discuss fresh starts, new projects and partnerships, and ways you can get involved with our work. You can also meet Lindsey Sadlou, our new Associate Director of Community Outreach and Engagement!

We often share our latest updates via social media, and we hope the newsletter will be another way for you to engage with and hear from the ACLU of Oregon team. If there are other ways you'd like to hear about our work and stay connected, please let us know!

In this newsletter, we also mention the **TOGETHER Conference**. I hope you will join us for a day of shared learning and relationship building on Saturday, September 21 – which will be close in time to the important November elections.

Earlier this week we shared <u>resources from the legal community and know your rights information</u> in light of campus demonstrations happening nationwide. In the newsletter, we provide a link to our statement that places campus protests in a historical context and which urges college administrators to be cautious about heightening conflict and causing harm through police.

Thank you for your ongoing engagement and support of our work towards a more just, equitable, and caring Oregon.

In gratitude,



Yvonne Garcia

Pronouns: She, her, hers

**Deputy Director, ACLU of Oregon** 

**DONATE NOW** 



You are receiving this message because you signed up to receive emails from the American Civil Liberties Union.

## Unsubscribe

Please note: If you forward or distribute, the links will open a page with your information filled in.

We respect your right to privacy - view our policy.

This email was sent by:
ACLU of Oregon
P.O. Box 40585
Portland OR, 97240